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The people of Oregon cannot tolerate or afford anymore of the unending tax hikes 

being initiated by the senate and congress of Oregon, that are supposed to be 

working for the people.  The senate and congress are out of line, out of touch and out 

of order.  Will you please stop this abolsute nonsense of working against "we the 

people"? 95%  of the legislation being created is adverse to the well being of the 

people and is intended to control, manipulate and exorcise power over the people 

that you claim to represent.   


